
 

Newsletter No 02    16 September 2016    

Dear Parents/Carers 

Parking 

We have received a letter from ‘Centric 
Property’ with regards to parking on Trinity 
Way and Lime Court. The letter stated that 
reports had been received by them, that a 
member of school staff was not only parking 
on Trinity Way but advising parents that it was 
ok to park there too. As you are aware, school 
does not condone parking on Trinity Way and 
Lime Court as this is a private road. We 
mention parking in our newsletter every week 
and always ask parents to, not only refrain 
from parking on the private development, but 
also to park considerately wherever they park. 
We are sure that you will continue to support 
school by respecting our neighbours  and 
parking away from Trinity Way and Lime 
Court. 

 

Birmingham Youth Theatre 

Some of our year 6 pupils, Molly, Aimee and 
Emily, are performing in “Sleeping Beauty”, at 
the old Rep Theatre between the 10th and 
12th November. We wish  them luck in their 
performance . Tickets to the family pantomime 
are available on line at oldreptheatre.org.uk or 
via the ticket hotline 07946385250. “Break a 
leg” girls! 

Mercy 

For  tidying up someone else's  

dropped fruit without being 

asked. 

Te’airy 

For being patient and 

showing self-discipline when 

solving disagreements. 

The following children will receive certificates for good work and 
behaviour in Celebration Assembly on Monday 19 September 
2016. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. If Parents/Carers 
do attend could I please ask them to stay until the assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire 
assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your 
support. 

  Nursery (am) 

For  settling  well 
into their new 

class. 

Rumaysa   RW 

For  forming the 
numbers 1-10 

correctly without 
support. 

Jenna RB 

For 
demonstrating 

accurate 
counting 1-49 

and recognising  
numbers 1-25. 

Kyron   1M 

For  working hard 
to order numbers  
1-10 and showing 

progress. 

Zania 1SW 

For  working hard 
in science to look 
at parts of then 

body. 

Tavleen   2C 

For a fantastic 
interview in 

English. 

Sianna   2N 

For always 
improving on her 

previous best. 

Clarissa  3F 

Working hard in 
English and 

Maths. 

Lauren  3J 

For always 
contributing in 

class so 
thoughtfully  and 

for excellent 
presentation. 

 

Te’airey    4C 

For an interesting 
‘Lost Happy 

Ending’ in English. 

Charlie 4S 

For  a good start to 
year 4 and 

achieving his 
personal  targets 

this week. 

 

Las  5W 

For having a 
positive  attitude 
to all aspects of 

learning. 

  Gwen    5/6B 

For  writing  an 
excellent, 

descriptive  piece 
on objects found 

at the dump. 

Amit  6JB 

For  excellent 
work  in both 
Maths and 

English. 

 

 

But without faith it is impossible to please him: 

For he that cometh to God must believe that he  is, 

 and that he will reward them that diligently seek him.  

Hebrews 11:6 

 

 

 
Individual Liberty 

One of our anti-bullying strategies 

The following children will receive the ‘Kind and 
Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly 
teddy bear.  The award will be presented in 
Celebration Assembly on Monday 19 
September 2016. The lucky children will also 
have fruit and milk with Mrs Sturridge-Packer in 
her office and swing on her chair. 



 

Safety online reminder 

Could parents please, please supervise children when using the internet at home either on the computer, mobile 

phone or any other electronic device that can access the internet. We are doing everything that we can in school 

to ensure that our children are safe and constantly remind the children about e-safety.  Following the tips listed 

below will help your child stay safe online. 

 Have family rules about how the internet will be used at home and be clear about what information is safe 

to share online 

 Discuss rules about communicating online with friends 

 Make sure you know what your children are doing online, much like you would in ‘real’ life and use 

parental controls (on computers, mobile phones and game consoles) to help you. Remember that these 

cannot always be 100% effective 

 Make sure that your children are aware that people or websites can lie online 

 Make sure your child understands that online actions can have offline consequences 

Half Term 

Children break up on 

Friday 21 October 2016 

and return to school on 

Monday 31 October 2016 

Don’t forget to  

follow us on twitter 

Mobile Phones Safeguarding reminder 

For Health and Safety reasons can I please ask all 
parents/carers not to use their mobile phone within the 
school building. Thank you for your support. 

These classes received their certificates in 
celebration assembly on 12 September 2016 

Lining Up 5//6B 

Spick and Span 5/6B 

Movement Bird RW 

Attendance 1M & 4S - 100% 

Punctuality RW & 1M –1 child late 

Dinnertime 
Yummy Bear 3F 

Runner Up   5W 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank you to all those parents and children who 
have made a great start to the new academic year. 
Could  all parents please ensure that children are 

lined up in the playground to go into class with their 
teacher at 8.55am. This is to ensure the safety of all 

our children and staff. 

Courses  
Last academic year parents attended the Childcare level 1 course and successfully completed the 
course. Well done to you all! This course, amongst others was held on our school premises and was 
delivered by a tutor from the Metropolitan college. 
You will be pleased to know that the new Childcare level 2 Course will be commencing next week on 
Thursday 22nd Sept. In the first instance this will be an opportunity for you to meet with the tutor to 
discuss the course and for initial assessments to take place if you are suitable for the course.  If you are 
interested please come along to the school bungalow at 9.00am to meet with the tutor. Please meet in 
the school reception and someone will take you across to the school bungalow. 
Mrs Bains 
Learning mentor/Attendance 

Have a great weekend! 
               Mrs Jo Booker        &   Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer  CBE NLE 

               Head of School            Executive Head Teacher 
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